
Dear Ms. Linda Jackson, 

 

I met with representative of Midas Gold in Phoenix earlier this year. 

 

Seems like a great opportunity for the state as well as the local residents. 

 

You can tell they have done their homework and are committed to an environmentally friendly, 

socially responsible operation. 

 

Cheers, 

 

Kyle Fetterly, CET, GSC 

FTE Drilling 

South Carolina 

 

 

 

 

Name: kyle fetterly 


